Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
THE CORRADINO GROUP, INC.
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Thursday, July 18, 2024, 5:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.

PLACE: The Construction Open House will be held virtually and in person. 

The virtual public meeting is scheduled for Thursday, July 18, 2024, from 5:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. Please use the following link to register: https://tinyurl.com/Powerline-Road-RRR. You may also call +1 (914) 614-3221 Access Code: 675-402-606. Questions and comments from the public will follow a brief presentation. 

The in-person open house is scheduled for Thursday, July 18, 2024, from 6:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. at the Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) Broward Operations Center Auditorium, 5548 NW 9th Avenue, Fort Lauderdale, FL 33309, and will have an informal open house format. FDOT staff and consultant staff members will be available to discuss the project and answer questions.

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Financial Management No.: 446196-1-52-01, 446196-1-52-02 & 446196-1-52-03 

Project Description: State Road (SR) 845/Powerline Road Resurfacing, Restoration, and Rehabilitation (RRR) Project on SR 845/Powerline Road from SR 870/Commercial Boulevard to S Palm Aire Drive in the cities of Oakland Park, Fort Lauderdale, and Pompano Beach.

Project improvements consist of milling and resurfacing the roadway within project limits to ensure long-term resilience, upgrading technology including pedestrian signals at signalized intersections to improve push button accessibility, installing new light poles within project limits to enhance nighttime visibility, replacing bridge expansion joints over the Cypress Creek Canal (C-14) bridge, installing railing on the west side barrier of the Cypress Creek Canal (C-14) bridge to enhance pedestrian safety, and updating curb ramps, pavement markings, and signage within project limits to improve visibility and accessibility.

Construction will begin in July 2024 and is estimated to be completed in Spring 2025. The estimated cost is $5,469,441.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: No agenda.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: William Grey, P.E.— FDOT Project Manager at william.grey@dot.state.fl.us or (954) 540-0062

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: Jackie De Freitas, Community Outreach Specialist, at (561) 426-9721 or by email at jdefreitas@corradino.com.
